
BATS Individual Security Circuit Breaker Testing Opportunity – Saturday, June 12, 2010. 

 

Dear Member, 

 

On Saturday, June 12, 2010, industry-wide testing is scheduled, including Individual security circuit 

breaker functionality testing.  BATS plans to participate in these tests and make order entry, market 

data, and DROP connections available to members from 9:00am ET to 11:00am ET.  No registration is 

required to connect during this time on June 12. 

 

Reminder: BATS has developed a FAQ regarding the impact of individual security circuit breakers on 

BATS’ equities and options markets.  Please direct questions to BATS Trade Desk. 

 

BATS Trade Desk 
 +1.913.815.7001  
tradedesk@batstrading.com  
www.batstrading.com 
 

http://www.batstrading.com/resources/release_notes/2010/Circuit-Breaker-FAQ.pdf
http://www.batstrading.com/

